Vivoli Restaurant

665 College St. Toronto ON M6G 1B7 416-536-7575

yibran@vivoli.ca

rob@vivoli.ca

May 10th, 2015

Dear City Clerk,

On Saturday, July 18th, 2015 and Saturday, August 8th, 2015 we will be organizing a special event for our 'Tenth Year Anniversay' and our 'Customer Appreciation Day' respectively. This event will be dedicated to our patrons and local neighbours. We will not be having live bands or excessive music in order to maintain a respectful atmosphere and environment in acknowledgement of the residential nature of our location.

For this event, we will have an extended patio and would like to inform that Beatrice St. will be closed to traffic from College St. to the laneways approximately 20m south of College St. on Beatrice St. Commuters travelling north on Beatrice St. will have access to public laneways eastward and westward of Beatrice St. The north and south side of the proposed extension patio will have both 'road closed' signs as well as easily moveable barricades specifically designed for these special events.

To help further visualize, it would be immediately west of the restaurant's existing west side patio. The patio extension will hold 85 people seated under a tent and held from 10am to 11:59pm.

We courteously invite all local residents to join our festivities during these dates as it is the first time we will be hosting such events. Part of our mission statement is to bring the neighbourhood together and this would be a perfect opportunity to share some time with each other.

If you require any further information please call me at 416-536-7575, or email me at info@vivoli.ca.

Sincerely,

Robert Salvati

That Sole A

Owner.